
 

 

600 MINUET LANE   P.O. BOX 240436   CHARLOTTE, NC  28224 
PHONE: (704) 523-6045 

 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers, Inc. 

April 29, 2025 

 

 

Mr. David Lucore 

ElectriCities of North Carolina 

11316 Sam Furr Road 

Huntersville, North Carolina 28078 

 

Ref.:  Underground Powe Line Construction for the Delivery No. 4 Substation  

 Pineville, North Carolina 

 

Dear David: 

The Town received sealed proposals on April 22, 2025, from four contractors for the 

underground power line construction project for Delivery No. 4 in Pineville, North Carolina. The 

four bids were reviewed for compliance with the specifications and relevant project experience.  

A bid tabulation is also attached. 

The low bid was submitted by Huss Boring, LLC from Shelby, NC in the amount of 

$1,231,726.00.  Huss Boring, LLC has demonstrated successful experience with similar 

underground projects in this region.  

We recommend that the Town accept Huss Boring’s proposal and proceed with executing the 

contract documents.  If ElectriCities and the Town agree with our recommendation, we can 

provide additional vendor information as required for purchase orders. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Very Truly Yours, 

SOUTHEASTERN CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC. 

 

By __________________________________________ 

        Steve Phillips 

   Associate Engineer 
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